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Pauline Hardie

From: MJ Dotis <maryjeandotis@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 6:57 PM
To: Pauline Hardie
Subject: HB 2001

Dear Ms Hardie,   
 
I would like to know why high-rises are not being proposed.  We need to have open green spaces, with vegetation and 
trees.  Packing in 2-story buildings is bad for the environment and for health of dwellers. 
 
   All over Europe the model is proposing high density and affordability via height.  Not only in Europe is this the model 
but in new forward looking plans all over the world, except as apparent in the US.   This is a horrendous oversight, and 
reliance on past outdated models that do not take into consideration climate change and the detriment to the 
environment of the type of out dated models that you are proposing. 
 
Thank you 
 
Maryjean Dotis 
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